
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
 
Our pharmacy, AmiCare Pharmacy, is now providing a free one year supply 
of multiple vitamins for all children in the community.  

 
We have launched this initiative because families are busier than ever and 
well-planned, nutritious meals are often neglected.  A nutritious diet is more 
important than ever in avoiding disease but healthy eating isn’t always 
possible.  A vitamin supplement may be beneficial. 
 
The line of vitamins included in this offer is limited to our AmiCare brand 
children’s chewable vitamins. They will receive a one month supply, which 
can be refilled monthly free of charge. 
 
If you believe as much as we do that this wonderful offer would be of 
benefit to your children, please come to our pharmacy to start their regimen.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider this.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Leon Galehouse 
Chief Pharmacist 

 
 



 

Happy	&	 Healthy	
	
	
	

KIDS!	
AmiCare Pharmacy, Inc. 

 
 

FREE Kid’s Vitamin Program 
 
 

NO Strings attached  - 
all that is required is for a parent to  

come in and enroll their children for a 30 
day supply of chewable vitamins. 

 

You can pick up a new bottle 

EVERY 30 DAYS! 

 
Come in and 
Sign them up 
TODAY! 

 
 

Available at both 
AmiCare Locations 

Bettendorf—Waterloo 


